
Dear Parents and Guardians of CIMS 7th graders,

Welcome!  Your student will be checking out 6 of these 7 
books at the beginning of the school year.  They will visit 
the library with their English teacher to get all of their 
books.

* If they have Honors math, they will receive the Go Math 7 
Accelerated book.

*History/ Social Studies is the only hardcover textbook that 
they will need to return at the end of the school year.  They 
are responsible for the exact copy that was checked out to 
them.  They will be responsible for any damages or loss.  I 
recommend a post-it note with their name attached to the 
inside front cover of all their books asap so that their books 
do not get mixed up with someone else’s.

*The other books are consumables.  Although these are 
their textbooks, they can be written in. These do not need 
to be returned unless they leave the district.  If they transfer 
to another school within our district, they will take them to 
their new school.

*Students will be receiving 9 science booklets throughout 
the school year with their science teacher.

  The library is open from 8am-4pm.  Students may spend 
time in the library before school, during lunch and after 
school.  They may also come in during class with a pass.  
More information about our library can be found on the 
library navigation tab on our school website.  Our library 
selection and accounts can be accessed there.  I can be 
reached at (760) 955-2437 X45125

Sincerely,

April Mayoros 

CIMS Library Tech






